
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Shawn & Dave Looney [mailto:looneys@involved.com] 
> Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2015 6:02 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner  
> Saltzman; Commissioner Fish; Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 
> Subject: Do not support the Pembina Pipeline Propane Terminal 
> 
> Dear all, 
> If Portland is serious about its Climate Change Action Plan, this City must draw a hard and fast line in 
the (tar) sand.  Please don't be duped by industry's claim that the Pembina terminal will create jobs 
such that we can risk the safety of a large portion of Portland's residents (in the case of an explosion) 
and the daily breathability of the entire Earth. 
> 
> Please say NO to the Pembina Pipeline Propane Terminal. 
> Thank you for considering the bigger picture. 
> Shawn Looney 
12937 NW Newberry Road, Portland, OR 97231 
 
 


